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Mobile Husker Beef Lab Coming to Richardson County 
The Richardson County Extension Office and Richardson County Commissioners are sponsoring a
visit of the Mobile Husker Beef Lab to Falls City and Humboldt.
    This will be an opportunity for all citizens of Richardson County to see the Mobile Husker Beef
Lab Free of charge.
    The Mobile Husker Beef Lab is a fully enclosed 20 foot trailer that provides hands-on experiences
and teaches value of production of high quality, protein beef animals.  
    The trailer will be at the 1st United Methodist Church parking lot in Falls City on Sunday, March
11th from 5:45 – 7:15 p-m and on Monday March 12th at the Ag Building parking lot in Humboldt. 
During the day on Monday the 12th and 13th the mobile lab will visit Falls City Public, Sacred
Heart, HTRS and Table Rock Schools. 
    For more information contact Richardson County Extension Educator Lindsay Chichester at
402-245-4324.  
 


